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PSA Davao del Sur Conducts National ID System ‘Rehistro Bulilit’
Campaign

BAGONG PILIPINAS

Date of Release: 3 September 2024
Reference No.: PR-2024-09PS024-014

2 September 2024, Davao City - In a collaborative effort with Barangay 76-A, Bucana, led by
Brgy. Captain Hon. Robert Olanolan, PSA Davao del Sur initiated the 'Rehistro Bulilit'
Campaign. This nationwide effort by the Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) aims to register
all children below 5 years old in the National |D System.

Together with their parents and guardians, a total of 74 children aged 1 to 4 years old and 75
individuals aged 5 years old and above were registered during the one-day 'Rehistro Bulilit'
campaign.

As of September 3, 2024, PSA Davao del Sur has successfully registered a totai of 9,999
children aged 1 to 4 years old across Davao City and Davao del Sur.

The National ID System 'Rehistro Bulilit program will also be held in other barangays in Davao
City and Davao del Sur to gather and encourage more registrants, especially children aged 1
to 4 years old.

For any inquiries related to National ID System, you can contact PSA Davao del Sur at (082)
225-0172, or send an email to davaodelsur@psa.gov.ph. You can also check our official
Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/psadvsur
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